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Chi Alpha Campus Ministries
March 2015 Update

Dear Gregg,
  
SALT CONFERENCES
Across the nation there were 10 student training conferences held from Dec 2014-Feb
2015.   Total combined attendance was 5220!    Chi Alpha continues to grow every year
and impact students for Christ. I was able to attend two of these conferences this year.  

The Great Lakes Area SALT Conference was held in Fort Wayne IN Jan 2nd-5th.  About 600
students and staff attended.  The Lord met us and changed lives throughout the services.  Bill
Shrader missionary to Peru also attended this conference.  Bill was my assistant SALT director
doing this same conference for 15 years.  We had a great time together.  He and his wife Lena
have been in Peru for 8 years.  It was a great time for us to enjoy the SALT ministry time
without concerns for logistics!   Bill was able to talk to several students inviting them to
consider the great opportunity to do ministry with he and Lena in Peru.
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During Martian Luther King weekend, Jan 16-18th,  I attended the West Coast SALT
conference, in Los Angeles, CA.. Winston Bui, SALT director (who served with me on our
Great Lakes SALT committee for many years) invited me to attend his conference and teach a
leadership workshop on support raising.  About 350 attended this conference.  It was a joy to
minister to leaders as well as pray for students during the main sessions.  
 
CANDIDATE ORIENTATION
Please pray for the U.S. Missions Candidate Orientation, March 21-27, in Springfield, MO.  
Pray the training will meet the needs of the new missionaries.   And pray for my efforts as I
begin working with 7 new Chi Alpha missionaries.  

TRAINING ADOPTED
The support raising training upgrade that I wrote has now been fully adopted (as of September
2014) by U.S. Missions.  They are using my materials during candidate orientation to train all of
their new missionaries in the 7 departments of US Missions.  The upgrade builds a stronger skill
and spiritual foundation to equip missionaries for their career in missions. 

GLUTTING FAMILY PRAYER
Jordan finished his AAS degree in Computer Graphic Design.  He has a full time job in his field
in Muskegon, MI.  Phil and Tara are finalizing their wedding plans for May 16, 2015.  With
Matt and Kim, Kim has changed jobs.  Erin is helping to lead a new 10 week, weekly training
on prayer ministry with Elijah House materials.  Please pray the Lords best blessing and favor
on each one...thank you!  

Thank you for your investment in the next generation of Thank you for your investment in the next generation of 
front-line career missionaries on university campuses!front-line career missionaries on university campuses!

  



                                    Yours for the souls of collegians~
   

     Gregg & Erin Glutting         
gdglutting@sbcglobal.net

Chi Alpha Campus Ministries, 2111 Pine Ridge Dr #G, Jenison, MI 49428
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